
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF  
REGULAR MEETING 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
TULLY CENTRAL SCHOOLS 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the regular meeting of the Board of Education, 

Tully Central School District previously scheduled for Tuesday, October 11, 2022 has 
been rescheduled for Wednesday, October 12, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at Tully Junior-
Senior High School, JSHS Library, 5848 Route 80, Tully, New York. 

  
 
DATED: September 21, 2022          ___    ____________________ 
       Jeanette Neadom     
       District Clerk  
    


